
I am pleased to write this letter regarding 
Project KidSight.  This program is critically 
important to the eye health and future 
success of our Michigan Children, and I 
thank all of the Lions who have worked, 
volunteered and supported the program for 
over 10 years.  Over 2 centuries ago, the 
poet William Wadsworth observed that 
“the child is father of the man," and our 
knowledge sheds new light almost daily on 
how correct Mr. Wadsworth was. 

I cannot stress enough how important 
Project KidSight is to the children of 
Michigan.  I want to congratulate and thank 
all of the Lions who have been instrumental 
to the program’s success and growth.” 

Dr. John "Jack" Baker, MD 
Medical Director - Project KidSight Michigan 


